Native Women to Speak in Falrbanks Programs

Native-born Alaskan women
will have their say in the first of
a series of programs to be pre-
sented in Fairbanks early in
March.

Plans are rapidly being com-
pleted for this first serits of
programs to be offered under a
National Endowment for the
Humanities grant to the Fair-
banks North Star Borough Lib-
rary entitled “The Challenges
of Becoming - Women and the
Humanities.”

Project  Director  Grace
Moore said the first series, “A-
laskan Roots,” is scheduled to
begin in the Noel Wien Library

auditorium Sunday, March 1,
at 3 PM. Each program will be
repeated at the library the fol-
lowing Monday at noon.

“This first program will
feature  Nativeborn Alaskan
women who will reflect on the
people, the land, and changes in
Alaska in their lifetimes,” Moore
said. “The independent and self-
reliant spirit of Alaskans will be
revealed as these women relate
their experiences in face of a
constantly changing environ-
ment.”

Moore said one of the ob-
jectives of the program is to
fill a void in the community.

“What is not being provided is

the intellectual stimulus of lec-
tures by knowledgeable and dis-
tinguished authorities with op-
portunities for questioning and
discussion,” she said. “The lib-
rary can fill this void by provid-
ing exposure to and exploration
of the humanities.”

Other programs in the series
will be “Frontiers That Foster,”
a look at how pioneer women
thrived in Alaska and maintained
those elements of - civilization
which are a part of a rich cultur-
al life; “In  Non-traditional
Roles,” an examination of wo-
men who pursued untraditional

vocational roles; and “Beyond
the Marketplace,” based on
women who have gone beyond
one particular field and develop-
ed a second interest, an avoca-
tion, to a professional level.

Anyone wishing to comment
on the draft or obtain copies

of it should write to the Alaska
District, Corps of Engineers,
ATTN: Environmental Section,
P.O. Box 7002, Anchorage,
Alaska 99510 or phone (907)
752.2572. Comments should be
mailed in time to reach the
District office by March 31.



